
Measuring Life with Aphasia

Are you interested in helping us understand more about living with aphasia?
We’d like to invite you to participate in a research project.

If YES, we want to meet you to ask some questions. We can help you answer.

Thanks for your interest,

Dr. Esther Kim (University of Alberta), Dr. Jamie Azios (University of Louisiana at
Lafayette) and Dr. Katie Strong (Central Michigan University)

For more information about the project please contact

Shannan Love
Email: slove@ualberta.ca
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